
Lunch in the Manatee Meadow
Beginning Wednesday, September 13th, there will be one day a week
that parents can sign up, in advance, to come in and have lunch with
their student. This will only be allowed each Wednesday and there
will be limited spots available, so parents must sign up at
https://signup.com/go/riruHsi

Please include your child in the number of people you are signing up.

To allow this to happen there are some guidelines that we must follow.
Please see below:

● Parents must be on time for their child’s scheduled lunch time.
● Parents must communicate with their child’s teacher that they will be

coming to lunch on that day.
● Parents must sign in at the front office and their child will meet them in the

front office at the beginning of their lunch period.
● Parents will be escorted to the Manatee Meadow and supervised if they

are not a registered volunteer. Registered volunteers do not need to be
escorted or supervised during their lunch in the Manatee Meadow.

● Parents may only have lunch with their child.
● We strongly suggest that younger siblings stay home as we have limited

seating available.
● Please be mindful of time, your child will need to report back to the

cafeteria before the end of their lunch period. Parents will need to sign out
in the front office.

Please contact the front office (321-433-0050) for information on how to
become a registered volunteer, or to check to see if your volunteer status is
current or expired.


